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Year 2 Newsletter 
Maths 

In Maths, the children have been exploring learning how to use rulers and metre sticks to 

measure the length and height of objects around us. The children have really enjoyed  

exploring their environments and measuring objects, being able to order them by length 

or height, and comparing length and height as well. We are really proud of the progress 

the children have made this term in their Maths lessons.  



Year 2 News... 

Art 

This term, the children have been working on painting and expressive marking. They 

have used primary colours to create patterns and marks, then used these to create     

secondary colours. They have also enjoyed making their own painting tools and then  

creating an artwork out of these.  



Year 2 News... 

Zoolab 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their visit from Zoolab this term.  We met a selection of 

animals, including Shelly the Snail, Milly the Millipede and a beautiful corn snake. They 

learnt lots of interesting facts, and showed real bravery in touching some of the animals! 


